
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 
 

To: All Maryland Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department    
Date: March 13, 2020 
Bulletin No.: MD 2020-01 
Subject: Annual Maryland Affordable Housing Trust (MAHT) Reports   

Any title insurance producer who is required to make deposits in connection with real estate 
escrows, settlements or closings into a Maryland Affordable Housing Trust (MAHT) escrow 
settlement/trust account is reminded that it is a requirement to file an annual report with 
MAHT by March 31st of each year. 
 
Click HERE for more information, or contact your Maryland underwriter or State Manager. 
 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/LJOQnW6accHa6VM/download

